
  
 

 
February 1, 2019 

 
Dear MGCCC Supporter: 
 
The Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College Foundation is preparing for the Annual Scholarship 
Gala set for May 20, 2019, at the Beau Rivage Resort and Casino.  We invite you to be a part of this 
stellar event by donating to the Gala’s Silent Auction.  
  
More than 500 local business leaders, alumni and community supporters will attend the Gala, and 
many of them will be looking for that perfect item at our Silent Auction tables.  Several businesses 
have already donated to the auction, and we welcome your donation, too! 
  
The Gala brings in more than $700,000 each year for student scholarships, and your donation to the 
Silent Auction will help make this year’s Gala even more successful.  For many of our students, 
scholarships are vital to their success at MGCCC.  You can rest assured that your donation will make 
a difference in their lives. 

  
The 2019 Gala will feature a silent auction, dinner and an evening with a few surprises. 

  
Be the difference in a student’s life – join us this year as a Silent Auction Donor. Contributions for 
this year’s Gala may be made to the MGCCC Foundation, a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization, by 
returning your donation in the enclosed return envelope by Tuesday, April 30, 2019.  
 
Please contact Dee Dee Hatten at 601-928-6344 or at dena.hatten@mgccc.edu if you need further 
information or to arrange for your items to be picked up.  

  
On behalf of those students whose lives are touched by your generosity, I thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dr. Suzi Brown 
Vice President of Institutional Advancement 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 31, 2020

Dear MGCCC Supporter:

The Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College Foundation is preparing for the Annual Scholarship Gala set for 
May 01, 2020, at the Beau Rivage Resort and Casino.  We invite you to be a part of this stellar event by donating to 
the Gala’s Silent Auction. 
 
More than 500 local business leaders, alumni, and community supporters will attend the Gala, and many of them 
will be looking for that perfect item at our Silent Auction tables.  Several businesses have already donated to the 
auction, and we welcome your donation, too!
 
Last year, we raised $1,000,000 for student scholarships, and your donation to the Silent Auction will help make 
this year’s Gala even more successful.  For many of our students, scholarships are vital to their success at MGCCC.  
You can rest assured that your donation will make a difference in their lives.
 
The 2020 Gala will feature a silent auction, dinner, and an evening with a few surprises.
 
Be the difference in a student’s life – join us this year as a Silent Auction Donor. Contributions for this year’s Gala 
may be made to the MGCCC Foundation, a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization, by submitting your donation by 
Thursday, April 9, 2020. 

Please contact Dee Dee Hatten at 601-928-6344 or at dena.hatten@mgccc.edu if you need further information or 
to arrange for your items to be picked up. 
 
On behalf of those students whose lives are touched by your generosity, I thank you.

 Sincerely,

Dr. Kady B. Pietz
Associate Vice President of Foundation and Alumni Relation
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MGCCC Scholarship Gala  
May 1, 2020 

 

Silent Auction Donation Request  
 

Name of Business and/or Donor: ______________________________________________ 
 
Name of Contact:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number: __________________ Email: ________________________________ 
 
Item(s) being donated:  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Title or description of item(s) (if applicable): 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Approximate value of item(s) donated: _________________________________________ 
 
Do you prefer or recommend a reserve price for your item? ____________ 
If so, please list an amount: ________________ 
 
As always, your donation is tax deductible, and you will receive the appropriate documentation for your files.   Please 
contact us if you have any questions, or to arrange for pickup of the item, at 601-928-6344.   

 
We will conclude the collection of donated items by Thursday, April 9, 2020.  

 
 

Thank you again for your generosity! 
 
 
 
 

Name of Business and/or Donor: ____________________________________________________________________

Name of Contact:  _______________________________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number: __________________ Email: ______________________________________________________

Item(s) being donated: 
______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

Title or description of item(s) (if applicable): 
______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________

Approximate value of item(s) donated: _______________________________________________________________

Do you prefer or recommend a reserve price for your item? ____________

If so, please list an amount:  ____________

As always, your donation is tax deductible, and you will receive the appropriate documentation for your files.   
Please contact us if you have any questions, or to arrange for pickup of the item, at 601-928-6344.  

We will conclude the collection of donated items by Thursday, April 9, 2020. 

  
 

MGCCC Scholarship Gala  
May 20, 2019 

 

Silent Auction Donation Request  
 

Name of Business and/or Donor: ______________________________________________ 
 
Name of Contact:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number: __________________ Email: ________________________________ 
 
Item(s) being donated:  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Title or description of item(s) (if applicable): 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Approximate value of item(s) donated: _________________________________________ 
 
Do you prefer or recommend a reserve price for your item? ____________ 
If so, please list an amount: ________________ 
 
As always, your donation is tax deductible, and you will receive the appropriate documentation for your files.   Please 
contact us if you have any questions, or to arrange for pickup of the item, at 601-928-6344.   

 
We will conclude the collection of donated items by Tuesday, April 30, 2019.  

 
 

Thank you again for your generosity! 
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MGCCC Scholarship Gala  
May 1, 2020 

 

Silent Auction Donation Request  
 

Name of Business and/or Donor: ______________________________________________ 
 
Name of Contact:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number: __________________ Email: ________________________________ 
 
Item(s) being donated:  
________________________________________________________________________ 
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Name of Business and/or Donor: ____________________________________________________________________

Name of Contact:  _______________________________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number: __________________ Email: ______________________________________________________

Item(s) being donated: 
______________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________________
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______________________________________________________________________________________________
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______________________________________________________________________________________________
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As always, your donation is tax deductible, and you will receive the appropriate documentation for your files.   
Please contact us if you have any questions, or to arrange for pickup of the item, at 601-928-6344.  

We will conclude the collection of donated items by Thursday, April 9, 2020. 

  
 

MGCCC Scholarship Gala  
May 20, 2019 

 

Silent Auction Donation Request  
 

Name of Business and/or Donor: ______________________________________________ 
 
Name of Contact:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number: __________________ Email: ________________________________ 
 
Item(s) being donated:  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Title or description of item(s) (if applicable): 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Approximate value of item(s) donated: _________________________________________ 
 
Do you prefer or recommend a reserve price for your item? ____________ 
If so, please list an amount: ________________ 
 
As always, your donation is tax deductible, and you will receive the appropriate documentation for your files.   Please 
contact us if you have any questions, or to arrange for pickup of the item, at 601-928-6344.   

 
We will conclude the collection of donated items by Tuesday, April 30, 2019.  

 
 

Thank you again for your generosity! 
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